
An Agenda Meeting was held on March 
16,   2021 at 7:00 at the Town  Hall

Presiding: Supervisor John Perry

Attending: Councilman Humphries, Councilman Boms, Councilwoman McKnight, Councilwoman 
Zell  and 2  residents attending 5 members of the public on zoom.

Public comment was opened at 7:01

1. Bill McKnight asked if any progress was made with the DOT at the entrance to the rail trail on 
Route 28. They were going to review our comments and get back to us.

2. David Wittek from Kemble Terrace asked if the drainage upgrade was planned for his property.

Supervisor Perry made motion to close public comment at 7:17 seconded by Councilman Boms

Resolutions for Town Board Meeting

1. Local Law to have alternates for Zoning and Planning Board
2. Appointment to CRC
3. Purchase Speed Sign

From the Board

1. Councilwoman McKnight reported  on the Climate Smart committee and grants.
2. Councilman Boms reported that the CRC will have their meeting on April 1 and would be 

looking on the old Comprehensive plan.
3. Councilman Humphries said that the transfer station is looking to get two canopies. The trailer 

for  transfer station office  would be ready for delivery and we needed to get the electric, sewer  
and water done.

4. Councilwoman Zell said the Heritage Society would be  opening at the end  of July and not sure
about Stone House Day

5. Sales tax for last quarter was $49,000 up from last year the same time.
6. We will not be having the annual Easter Egg hunt this year.

Motion to Adjourn  was made by Supervisor Perry and seconded by Councilman Boms and all voted 
aye.

Judy Mayhon,Town Clerk


